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4th November 2022 

 

 

Year 6 – The Prince Philip Maritime Collections Centre 

 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Year 6 will be visiting The Prince Philip Maritime Collections Centre for a Discovering My 

World: Maps, Charts & Globes workshop. 

 

Westminster will attend on Wednesday 16th November and Blackfriars will attend on 

Wednesday 7th December.   

 

Each class will leave just after 9am so will need to be in class for 8.50am registration on the 

day of their trip. 

 

On arrival at Prince Philip Maritime Collection Centre, we will go straight into the first part of 

our workshop. Lunch will be at 12.00pm and children will need to bring a packed lunch. We 

will return to school at 2.00pm and will be back in time for the normal pick-up time.  

 

Children will need a packed lunch and water for their trip.  

 

Even if your child usually has a school meal, please complete the form below by 9am on 

Wednesday 9th November if you require a packed lunch provided for your child by the 

school kitchen (Cost: £2.59 if you pay for school meals – payable via My Child At School).   

 

Form: https://forms.office.com/r/m20mDnJygT 

 

If you would like to assist with the trip, please let your class teacher or the school office 

know as soon as possible. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Mrs Dias and Miss Mobbs  

 

https://forms.office.com/r/m20mDnJygT

